LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
MEMBERS MEETING/FORUM MINUTES

THURSDAY 2ND MARCH 2017
7.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, David Higham, Samantha Mellor, David Smith.
GUEST SPEAKERS

Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Martin Jennings (Project Manager), Brendan McGlinchey (Head of Operations) & Simon Thornton (EDA).
APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans & Tommy Hutchinson
MEMBERS
38 members attended.

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION
Everyone was welcomed and thanked for attending, and the committee and guest speakers were formally introduced to members by the Social Secretary. The Chairman gave a presentation of what the LDSA had been involved in since the last forum, he also outlined the club’s plans to extend the disabled facilities in the ground in line with the Accessible Stadia Guide (presentation attached). He thanked LFC for their ongoing support of the LDSA, and their continued commitment to all disabled supporters attending games at Anfield.

TICKETING

· An announcement is expected in due course with regard to season ticket renewals for next season. The prices have been frozen in accordance with the agreement made last year.

· Once the announced refurbishments have taken place, it is expected that season tickets will be offered to those remaining on the waiting list.

· The parking policy is still under review and any suggestions will be gratefully received. 

· Questions were raised and answered to most of the member’s satisfaction. Outstanding matters will be answered in due course via email or on a personal level. 
GROUND EXPANSION
· Both the Head of Operations and the Project Manager gave comprehensive outlines as to the plans and hopes for the future.
· They then answered a range of questions on the same subject to the satisfaction of everybody present.

EQUALITY AND DIVERSITY ADVISOR
· Simon Thornton gave an outline of his role and what it entails being the club EDA.
CLOSE

The Chairman brought the meeting to a close at 8.50 pm and thanked everyone for their attendance.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING
This is to be advised as soon as known. A proposal to have two meetings a year rather than one was provisionally agreed on. 
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

